

The General Baptist Convention of New Jersey, Inc.

The Office of the President

100 Chancellor Avenue – Newark, New Jersey 07112 Phone: 973-908-8346 **Website**: www.gbcofnewjersey.org - **Email**: gbconj@gmail.com – **Fax**: 973-368-4422

The Officiary

Dr. George H. Blackwell, III CONVENTION PRESIDENT

Dr. J. Michael Sanders FIRST VICE PRESIDENT

Dr. Semaj Vangant, Sr. SECOND VICE PRESIDENT

Dr. James H. Dunkins GENERAL SECRETARY

Rev. John Gamble, Jr.
RECORDING SECRETARY

Dr. Ralph M. Branch. Jr. TREASURER

Rev. Kevin J. White Financial Secretary

Dr. Caloin McKinney
PRESIDENT EMERITUS

Gis. Janet Jasper Women's President

Bro. Vincent Bryant LAYMEN'S PRESIDENT

Rev. Shawn Wallace
CONGRESS OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

Sis. Mary Ann Darby Nurses President

OBro Charlie Moore
USHER'S 1ST VICE PRESIDENT

Sts. Crystal Wiggins
CREATIVE ARTS & MUSIC PRESIDENT

September 16, 2021

Dear GBCNJ, Pastors, Members and Friends

Once again, I greet each of you with the grace and peace that comes through our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

As we come closer to the 117th Annual Session of the General Baptist Convention of New Jersey, Inc., our annual registration fee for every Association, Church and Individual who is able will be \$600.00.

I am sensitive to the harsh reality that many of our membership churches and associations are still in the early stages of trying to reopen and recover from the damage done by the pandemic. Therefore, I wanted to put the needed continued support to our convention within the reach of all our membership. Going forward, in lieu of any past registration fees and practices, I'm asking every Association, Church, and Individual who is able for a commitment of \$50 once a month for the ongoing work of the Convention.

Attached to this letter is a form that should enable you to declare which method of support suits your budget best. Whatever method you choose (annual, semiannual, quarterly or monthly payments) please know again that I am grateful for your support. Please join me with whatever amount you are able and willing to commit to, because you C.A.R.E.!

Send your commitment to: GBCNJ/Rev. Dr. Ralph M. Branch., Jr 231-251 Seymour Avenue Newark, New Jersey 07108

Yours In Christ,

Rev. Dr. George A Blackwell, III, Convention President